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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the next 
four years, continuing its program to deliver more than 
200 new and upgraded schools to support communities 
across NSW. This is the largest investment in public 
education infrastructure in the history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is 
essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.

Moruya High School Support Unit 

We are upgrading the Support Unit at Moruya High School 
to better support students with disabilities and additional 
needs. The Department of Education is committed to 
providing educational facilities that meets the needs 
and reduces the impact of disadvantage for children and 
young people with disabilities and additional needs, their 
families and the broader community.

The design is for seven new permanent classrooms spaces 
including practical activities areas, break out spaces, 
accessible toilet/change rooms, laundry, kitchen and 
staffroom as well as an outdoor play area and covered 
outdoor learning area (COLA) for students.

Works will also include a new access road and undercover 
drop off area and carpark for the precinct.

Progress summary

We are currently designing the new fit-for-purpose 
Support Unit at Moruya High School. The project will 
replace the existing demountables with a future focused 
Support Unit that will cater to the needs of students. We 
have undertaken a site review and a project user group 
has been formed to help inform planning and design. 

We expect to share a concept design of the new building 
with the community in the coming months.

How can I get involved?

We are committed to working together with our school 
communities and other stakeholders to deliver the best 
possible learning facilities for students.

Your feedback on this project is important to us.

For more information, questions or to make a comment 
please email us at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.

Keeping you informed

We will continue to share updates and information as the 
project progresses. You can stay updated on the project 
through our website or using the contact details provided 
below.
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